
Dear Parent / Carer 

In preparation for students returning to school next week, I want to reassure you that we have been 

meticulous in our preparations to ensure that school can return safely and have followed all the 

necessary guidance. You can view our full risk assessment here 

In addition to the school specific information, the Government has updated its guidance for parents 

which can be found here  

Transport for Greater Manchester has agreed to put on additional bus services for school to 

accommodate the staggered start and finish times. There will definitely be additional number 17 

services operated by Go North West and they will be updating their timetables soon. 

At Cardinal Langley we are hoping there will not be any positive COVID-19 tests but we have clear 

plans in place should this occur. The attached letter outlines the school procedures and has the 

latest information from Public Health. 

I understand that there has been a lot of information sent to parents recently but I want to ensure 

that you have all the information available. All of our updates are available on our website at 

https://www.clrchs.co.uk/parent-updates-from-the-headteacher/  

I hope you have a wonderful weekend 

Mr A Bridson 

Headteacher 
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